
 

 

Lancer Link Crew Orientation 
 

STUDENTS HELPING STUDENTS SUCCEED 

 

 

 

 

Dear Lancer, 

Welcome from our Lancer Link Crew!  I hope your summer is off and running and that 

you find some time to relax and have fun.  I know that September seems like a long time 

off, but it is really just around the corner. We are very excited to see you at your new 

school. We want to start off your year the best way possible! Please plan ahead and make 

sure that you are available to attend the Grade 9 Orientation on Thursday, August 29th  

at 8am sharp!   

 

Here are a few things that you need to remember for Thursday, August 29th, 2019: 

• Be at UCC main doors for 8:00am sharp! 

• Wear comfortable clothes that you’re comfortable moving in and non-

marking footwear 

• Bring your timetable 

• Be ready to stay until 1pm – FREE BBQ for lunch! 

• Spirit Wear (Lancer t-shirts you can wear every Friday on ‘Spirit Days’) 

will be available for $20 (any proceeds support Link activites) 

• Get ready to have fun! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jim Dunlop  jim.dunlop@st-clair.net 

 

Lindsay Dunlop lindsay.dunlop@st-clair.net  

 

Megan Brewer  megan.brewer@st-clair.net 

 

Jordan Matteis  jordan.matteis@st-clair.net 

 

Ray Power  ray.power@st-clair.net 

 

 

Lancer Link Coordinators, Teacher, Ursuline College Chatham 
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